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Alaska Police Standard Council 

The St. Paul Police Department has hired Ryan McMicken for the fulltime position of Police Officer. Ofc. 

McMicken has been adjusting well to island life since arriving. Ofc. Shane Auginaush has successfully 

completed the AK Re-Cert Academy in Sitka.  

Dispatch 

Chief of Police Lamblez is meeting with the Alaska State Troopers to work on an MOU in order to get 

access to CIJIS.  

SPDPS was recently selected by the Alaska Department of Public Safety for a State Audit. The 

Department of Public Safety is still making changes to be in compliance with the State.  

Dispatch is still in the process of renovations; we are looking for these to be completed soon.  

EMS / Ambulance  

EMS as of January 1st, 2020, has had 22 medicals and 7 medivacs.  

Fire Department / SAR 

On 02-09-2020, the Fire Department responded a fire call at the Coast Guard Station. The fire was found 

to be caused by a faulty boiler. The Coast Guard made a site visit assisted by the City of Saint Paul to 

review damages caused by the fire. 

Harbor Master 

N/A 

SPDPS Misc. 

SPDPS new vehicle is scheduled to be in Saint Paul by April. 
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